
February 05, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

In October, we sent you a letter about a proposed agreement between Ameren 

Missouri and Three Rivers Electric Cooperative to better serve customers of both 

companies. We promised to keep you informed throughout the process. Today, we 

wanted to remind you of the upcoming Open House where you can speak directly to 

leaders from both companies to better understand why we are proposing the 

agreement.  Following are the details- 

Wednesday, February 12th 

Best Western Plus, 1937 Christy Dr., Jefferson City 

3 – 7 p.m. 

This Open House is completely optional.  We simply want to make certain we have 

answered any and all questions/concerns you might have.  We look forward to 

meeting you, should you decide to attend. In the meantime, if you have questions, 

please feel free to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

Chip Webb Roger Kloeppel 

Central Division Director CEO and General Manager 
Ameren Missouri Three Rivers Electric Cooperative 
573.681.7100 573.644.9000 
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